Our Ref: CW/VNO109

8" September 2014

Mr. Tom O’Neill

Meetings Administrator

Corporate Performance and Change
Management

South Dublin County Council
County Hall

Tallaght

Dublin 24

Dear Mr. O'Neill,

irt City Councit

Chief Executive’s Office
Civic Offices, Wood Quay, Dublin 8.

Qifig an Phriomhfheidhmeannaigh
Oifigi na Cathrach, An Ché Adhmaid, Baile Atha Cliath 8
T.01 2223762 F. 01222 2097

| wish to inform you that Dubiin City Council at the Monthly Meeting held on 1% September
2014 noted the content of your letter dated 12" August 2014 conveying the terms of a
motion calling on the Minister of Foreign Affairs to ensure that Ibrahim Halawa be allowed
basic civil and human rights including that he be given access to his lawyer and be given
the right to a proper court hearing or that he be released forthwith into the care of his

family.

Yours sincerely,

A

Vincent Norton
Executive Manager
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